
 
 

 

 

Dear Parent /Carer 

As you are aware there is an outbreak of the polio virus in 

our sewage system, which can cause paralysis. This is a public 

health concern.   

Oxleas NHS Foundation Trust are carrying out clinics in the 

community for Polio boosters for any child who lives in the 

Greenwich area.  

The age group we will be vaccinating will be for children 

between 6-9 years of age. 

Any children with incomplete childhood immunisations will 

need to attend their GP surgery. 

The clinics being held are.        Times 10 - 2:30pm 

Saturday 15thOctober Waverley, Crescent scout hall 19 

Waverley Crescent, Plumstead, SE18 7QT.  

Saturday 22nd October, Wensley Close, Court Road, Eltham, 

London, SE9 5AB, 

Friday 28th October, Gallions Reach Health centre, Bentham 

Road, SE28 8BE 

Please could you contact this number 0208 320 5750 to confirm 

a date and to check immunisation status. 

This is a booking system only. We will not see any child that 

does not have an appointment. 


